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Like you, our hearts have been breaking for the 
people of Ukraine. Over the last month and a half, 
many of you have asked, “How can we help?” 
Through a longtime partnership with SeaStar Kids 
and trusted relationships with churches in Eastern 
Europe, 10,000 buckets were purchased in the 
beginning of March. These buckets were collected 
by churches and families within the Nashville and 
surrounding areas, and they were filled with essential 
items for Ukrainian refugees. The month of March 
consisted of collecting those buckets back to our 
warehouse and preparing them for shipment to 
Poland. Our team is overcome with gratitude for the 
ways that each of you immediately showed up to see 
how you could help. To help with immediate needs, 
Healing Hands International has provided funding for 
housing, food, transportation and medicine to trusted 
partners in Ukraine, Poland, Croatia, Moldova, and 
Romania. In Moldova, monetary aid has been sent to 
purchase food and water to be taken into a hard-hit 
port region of Ukraine, where they are without power 
and resources. Transportation has been acquired to 
take food, water and medicine into Ukraine from 

Poland and also to transport people back out of the 
country. Additionally, monetary aid was sent to assist 
men who have stayed in Ukraine to provide for the 
elderly and for those who cannot or do not want to 
leave. Support has been given for churches who are 
providing housing and provisions for refugees who 
have made it to Croatia. Here at home, YOU have 
filled thousands of buckets with relief supplies which 
will be sent to Poland and distributed to refugees. 

The ministry of HHI first began as an outreach to 
the people of Eastern Europe following the fall 
of the Berlin Wall, and we have found ourselves 
again compelled to minister those being impacted 
by conflict. We will continue to closely monitor the 
unfolding situation in Ukraine and the surrounding 
countries. Time and time again, we are reminded that 
our greatest weapon is prayer. The battle belongs to 
the Lord. Let’s fight this battle on our knees for our 
brothers and sisters in Ukraine and Russia and the 
surrounding countries. 

R E L I E F 
E F FO RT S

FO R

U K R A I N I A N
R E F U G E ES

Poland
Ukraine

Croatia Moldova
Romania
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Tra n sfo r m at i o n 
i n  U ga n d a

Over the last several years, our team has 
seen God open amazing doors in the Kasua 

community of Uganda. From no access to 
clean water and hardships in growing food, this 

village has made truly remarkable progress! A 
water well was drilled allowing the community 

access to clean drinking water and a fresh water 
supply for farming. They’ve hosted two Hunger 

to Harvest Workshops and several follow up 
visits for additional training on how to maintain 

their gardens through different seasons, compost 
and keep pests away. They’ve built a garden 

fence and now they even have a green house!
Kasua is known for having the first community 
garden in Uganda! Emily Eyokia, a 24-year-old 

mother, shared, “Now because of what I have 
learned, I have developed a love for agriculture. 

The money I will get from farming will allow 
me to meet my family’s needs. Thank you 

Healing Hands for this idea of a community 
garden. It is empowering our village.”

Countless trainees and members of the 
community have developed a love for growing 
their food with their newfound confidence for 

successful gardening. The transformation in 
this village has brought a renewed hope to the 
community. This is what it’s all about! Thank 

you for making REAL change around the world. 

H U N G E R TO H A RV ES T
W
O
R
K
S
H
O
P

Do you love to garden? You are invited! Join us on April 21-22 for a two day, hands-on 
workshop at the Healing Hands International office in Nashville, TN. This workshop is 
for anyone who wants to be a part of moving people from hunger to harvest. The proceeds 
from this event will go towards empowering communities around the world to fight hunger. 
This is done by providing instruction on basic gardening techniques that can be used even 
in drought prone areas. Be ready to get your hands dirty and connect with like-minded 
individuals as we practice our gardening skills!

This training is great for:

Church leaders who want to reach their community

Mission team leaders who want to grow their outreach

Anyone who wants to be a better gardener!

S ca n  t h e  Q R  co d e  to  re g i s te r  to d ay !
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E M P OW E R E D  TO  SAV E
Wo m e n  o f  H o p e

“Like stars high above the mountain, so is our group.”
 
This is how Chairperson Mrs. Netsai Maisvoreva 
described the Kubatsirana Sewing Group in 
Nhedziwa, Zimbabwe. HHI’s Women of Hope 
Ministry helped this group of 18 women from the 
Nhedziwa Church of Christ to launch a sewing co-
op in November 2018. Since then, Women of Hope 
has partnered with them to provide sewing machines 
and macrame training to empower them to continue 
developing. Their products have gained such notoriety 

that they have been commissioned to make traditional 
attire for local celebrations!
 
Most recently, Women of Hope invested in training 
for these women to form Village Savings and Loan 
Associations (VSLAs). For rural women with no 
access to banking or insurance, creating community 
savings groups is a key tool that helps women break 
cycles of poverty. In these groups, women meet 
once a month to put savings into a shared lock box 
and request loans from their savings to pay for 

immediate needs. At the end of the year when all 
of the savings have been deposited and all of the 
loans repaid, the women will receive back all of 
the money they have saved in a lump sum, which 
allows them to pay for larger expenses they could 
not normally afford. 
 
WOH Zimbabwe Coordinator Ngonidzashe 
Mudzani says, “Surely, the VSLA is a source of 
light to the women. It turns the ordinary to the 
extraordinary through helping women to see 
business as an important opportunity to do away 
with poverty.” The Kubatsirana group said they 

were blessed by this training and were confident 
that it would lead to more people becoming 
financially stable, more businesses starting, and 
more people coming to their church. 
 
In just a few months, we have already seen this to 
be true. 

 The Kubatsirana women have been increasing their 
savings and using additional funds to support other 
women or other people in need. Another group 
at the church who has participated in a Hunger to 
Harvest Workshop also launched a VSLA group 
and will soon be working with Healing Hands to 
launch a chicken business. Nhedziwa is where we 
are getting to see our “Transformational Village” 
vision come to life as all of our different ministries 
come together with this community to make a 
holistic, positive impact. 
 
The women with whom we are partnered are truly 
like stars above the mountain. With all of their 
strength, they are reflecting the light of God that 
has shined upon them, and lighting the way so that 
others may see. 

Women of Hope Weekend

Thank you to everyone that made this year’s Women of Hope Weekend a huge success! 
Hundreds of women from different walks of life gathered together for inspiring worship and 
powerful stories of hope. Our team looks forward to this weekend all year long! Want to rewatch 
the speakers from the weekend? Visit the Women of Hope Library online to stream the sessions! 

The Women of Hope Library:
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L I V E S  C H A N G E D 
i n  Z i m b a b w e

Clean water always changes lives! However, when 
paired with other ministries like Hunger to Harvest 
and Women of Hope, the change is exponential. 
Six-year-old, Talent Musonza, is pictured here with 
the newest water well in his village, Village 25 in 
Zimbabwe. This village is located in Ward 26 of the 
Masvingo Province. Ward 26 is a perfect example of 
this community transformation model working well 
to serve the people in the area. 

HHI has been working in Village 25 for some time. 
John Dube, the Country Director for Zimbabwe, 
has overseen multiple survival garden workshops, 
a bread-making coop, and several water projects, 
culminating in the installation of a brand new water 
well to support all these other endeavors. This well 
is the only local water source capable of providing 
enough water during the dry season to keep these 
projects functioning. 

Winnie Chingema, a member of the community, 
shared, “It’s like we are crossing over the Red 

Sea to the land of Canaan. Our garden will start to 
perform well and be evergreen. Today should mark 
a moment of peace, prosperity and hope.” Another 
community member, Nyasha Mudzimureka, said, 
“I never believed in bible stories but today the 
bible stories have been made alive. Thank you for 
making me believe in the bible.”

This is exactly why community transformation is 
important: to give more opportunities to share the 
good news with people in the community. During 
the three years John has been working in Ward 
26, two churches have been established and are 
growing. Community transformation through clean 
water and other ministries not only changes physical 
lives, but spiritual lives as well. 

The well in this community was funded by those 
who participated in last year’s Enterprise, Alabama 
Walk4Water! Thank you for impacting the lives of 
thousands of children, just like Talent!

Each of us are accustomed to simply walking into our 
bathroom or kitchen for quick access to clean water, 
but this is not the case for many people. A typical day 
for millions across the world consists of spending 
all time and energy towards finding a water source. 
This means walking by foot for miles until a stream or 
pond is found. The search continues until the last hint 
of daylight is gone—only to repeat again the next day. 
This pattern is not sustainable and stunts the growth of 
families and individuals everywhere. This is why we 
Walk4Water.

Pure water is tasteless, colorless, and odorless. People 
without clean water often find themselves hopeless, as 
well. Through partners just like you, Walk4Water 2022 
will help people be hopeFULL again by providing 
clean water in their communities.

Your participation in a Walk4Water has the potential 
to change hundreds of lives. Check out the dates 
on the back of this newsletter to see where the next 
Walk4Water event is happening in your city! Don’t 
see a walk near you? Start one in your area! Simply 
contact our team at w4w@hhi.org.

Our team is thrilled to share that $19,585 was raised for clean water 
on #WorldWaterDay! Thanks to your generous gifts, clean water 
filters and filtration systems will be sent to Ukrainian refugees who are 
without water. Thank you for your trust and partnership with Healing 
Hands International!



Healing Hands News10 Healing Hands News 11

by Brittnea Yegros

“We recently received our 150 MAGI 
boxes here in Paraguay after their long trip 
through the Atlantic Ocean and down to 
South America! Journeying through 
the process to simply get the 
boxes here to Paraguay for 
the first time has been a 
beautiful roller coaster 
of emotions, abundant 
gratitude, awe and 
we praise our good 
God! Thank you for 
sharing the love of 
Jesus in each MAGI 
box prepared with so 
much compassion and 
generosity. 

We have greatly anticipated their 
arrival at our church building. Right away, 
we placed the name of the sweet child who 
would receive each box on every box. It was 
a beautiful sight to behold as I watched the 
joy and listened to the giggles on the kids’ 
faces in our own congregation while they 
made a special extra gift for each child who 
would receive the MAGI box. It is such a 
pleasure to gift the love of Jesus wrapped up 

in a MAGI box and place it into the hands 
of a precious child. Witnessing the smiles 
and jumps for joy, seeing the laughter of 
excitement on their faces, receiving their 
hugs and hearing their words of thankfulness 

to all of you who shared your generosity 
brought me so much joy. 

The majority of the 150 
children receiving the 
MAGI boxes live in 
various children’s 
homes around 
Asunción. Through 
our church, we’ve 
been connected with 

them for years. We are 
looking forward to this 

newfound partnership with 
MAGI in the years to come!

 
Our Father who sees us, calls us by name, 
knows what we need, provides for us as He 
knows best, shows us a community where 
we are loved and to which we can belong. 
Thank you again to all who have helped 
make the MAGI project possible for our 
sweet children in Paraguay!”

In the fall, we introduced you to Brittnea and Ale Yegros, in Ascuncion, Paraguay. Last 
year, Healing Hands International brought the Yegros’ aboard as new MAGI partners on 
the ground who would be distributing MAGI boxes in Paraguay. Brittnea has a unique 
MAGI story in that she used to be on the giving end of MAGI back home in Tennessee 
and now she’s on the receiving end in Paraguay! Today, we are excited to share her story 
directly with you in her own words after having received their first allotment of MAGI!1991

HHI begins as a class 
project at Lipscomb

1997
MAGI box 

program begins

1998
HHI responds to first natural 
disaster - Hurricane Mitch in 
Honduras

1999
Agriculture 

program begins

2001
Clean Water program 
begins

2003
HHI purchases current 

warehouse/office 
headquarters in Nashville, TN

2005
HHI responds to Tsunami 
disaster in India

30

2007
First Walk4Water event

2009
First Women of 
Hope Weekend

2010
HHI responds to 
earthquake in Haiti

2011
Women of Hope 
ministry begins

2012 - 2015
Education ministry 
in Haiti

2018
Celebrate drilling of 

1,000th well

2018
First transformational 
village in Kisii, Kenya

2020
HHI Responds to COVID19 

pandemic in multiple 
countries including U.S.

Y EA RS  O F  H H I

L e a r n  h o w  yo u  c a n  ge t 
i nvo l ve d  w i t h  M AG I  to d ay !
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MEMORIAL GIFTS
Gifts were given in memory of 
the following from September 
2, 2021 – February 28, 2022. 
Donors are in light-faced type.

Allen, Sonny
Mark and Wanda Claypool
Amos, Josiah
Ted and Carol Poe
Ashley, John and Bobbye
Noel Beck
Keith and Glenda Behel
Jerry And Denise Geter
Doyle and Linda McDonald
James and Carolyn Norville
Atnip, Bill
Betty Mathis
Baker, CS
Gary Baker
Ballard, Cheryl
Brent Ballard
Basinski, Bernadette
Robert and Irene Makar
Bass, Beverly
LaNelle Bufford
Beasley, Susan
Stan and Rachel Ball
Bedickeck, Tom
Donna and Larry Huffman
Behel, David
Carol Harrison
Bell, Michael
Eugene and Betty Bell
Benedict, Clara May
Dan and Sherrill Blazer
Benham, Jr., Robert L.
Robert Brooks
Patricia Flanagan
Stephen Kinsley
Walter Noeske
Mark Simmons
Deborah Stephenson
Rodger and Janet Streed
Glen and Donna Walls
Bitrus, Markus
Ted and Carol Poe
Blackwell, Bonnie Akins
Becky Mulvey
Blythe, Donna
Jerry Blythe
Robert and Beverly Moseley
Bohannan, Mary
Jewell Eady
Booth, Willis
Patrick Hogan
Bozarth, Clara
Glenn and Beverly Richardson
Brandenburg, Mike
Herman and Naomi Rieben
Brannan, Larry
Donna Brannan
Brendenburg, James
Doyle and Dewona Crawford
Brooks, Bill
Jackie Benham
Brown, Mary
Alice Lasseter
Brown, Mel
Tony and Iva Kate Hopper
Bruce, Barry
Doris Barnard
Brust, Jacob
Melva Williams

Bryan, Bill
Linda Smith
Brymer, Richard & Thelma
Melva Williams
Burbage, Richard
Tony and Iva Kate Hopper
Burch, Howard and Lafern
Ann Bowman
Burnett, Irvin
Cassie Burnett
Carpenter, Glenn
Weathers Heights Church of Christ
Cavitt, Joanne O.
James and Bonita Grimes
Christian Jr., C Oakley
Janice Christian
Christmas, Glen
Patsy Guion
Christmas, Scott
Patsy Guion
Church, Jack and Bertie
David Story
Church, Natalie
Don and Linda Hutchison
Coffer, Betty Sue
Ernest and Pat Bates
Cole, Wanda J.
Russ and Jackie Corley
Collins, Raymond
James and Carrie Hudson
Colvett, Amy
Joel Orton
Combs, Sandra
Gunther and Jane Schlender
Cotham, Miles
Ellen Powers
Couch, Kerry
Wilma Gibson
Crafton, Ann
Lori Whitaker
Craig, Jim
David Craig
Crawford, Larry
Julia Crawford
Culp, Robbie
Elmore Church of Christ
Cumberbatch, Loyd
Evadne Cumberbatch
Curtis, Major J. Rick
Toni Curtis
Davis, Nancy
Lilah Yinger
Dea, Diane
Robert and Barbara Pearce
Doak, Ronnie
Gwendolyn Doak
Draper, Vera
Tony and Iva Kate Hopper
Drieling, Jeannie
Theodore and Rhonda Daniel
Dudley, Mike
Homer and Joree Dudley
Dunn, Marian
Dennis and Lisa Dunn
Edge, Lorene
Linda Hogan
Edwards, Roberta
Janis Taylor
Edwards, Walter
Craig and Sue Foster
Eggleston, Nancy
Patsy Guion
Evans, Patsy
Patsy Stevens

Farrar, Henry and Grace
Paul Farrar
Ferrell, James and Delores
James and Cynthia Ferrell
Fite, Robert and Dean
Ed and Brenda Fite
Fleischhut, Joyce
Terry and Jamesa McCarthy
Flores, Margarita
Thea Flores
Fortner, Jeremy
Ken and Martha Clark
Frasier, Stephen
Richard and JoAnn Mehaffey
Gant, Betty
Dolores Tucker
Gant, Norma
Sam Gant
Garrett, Fred
Roger and Mandy Myers
Garrison, Joe M.
Anna and Todd Garrison
Gifford, Gary
Mark and Wanda Claypool
Goolsby, David
Abe and Shannon Goolsby
Gower, Mr. and Mrs. L. Frank
Bill and Helen Totty
Hackney, Jerry
Pat and Carole Hackney
Hall, John
Betty Mathis
Hamman, Aruba
Ted and Carol Poe
Hancock, William
LaNelle Bufford
Hardee, Dale
Jim and Anne Bryant
Hardison, Elizabeth
Cookie Tankersley
Hargis, Reta
Kenneth, Sonia, and Adeline 
Mayes
Harris, Benjamin Kyle
James and Tina Pogue
Hassey, Jim
Donna White
Hayes, Clayton
Doris Creasy
Hayes, Lee
James and Bonita Grimes
Helton, Dr. Pete
Sandra Dudley
Henry, Burney
Janie Finley
Henry, Opal
Pearl Reynolds
Higdon, Lonnie
Sarah Carranza
Holderby, Deane and Mildred
Sharon Stuart
Hurst, Gerald
Alice Boyd
Robert and Beverly Moseley
Jefferies, Joan
Donna and Larry Huffman
Johnson, Eva
Julia Crawford
Jones, Arthur
Owensboro Church of Christ
Jones, Brad and Sandra
Jeffrey and Jane Bennie
Graham and Esheron McKay
Lyle and Susan Raines

Jones, Nancy Neal
LaNelle Bufford
Jones, Paul and Alice
Barbara Burns
Jones, Tom
James and Anita Whitehead
Juhl, Ron
Pamela West
Keigley, Charles L.
Kevin Thibodeaux
Kennedy, Joyce
Nicki Lewis
Knox, Robert W.
Jess Hodges
Lampley, Gwendolyn
Russ and Jackie Corley
Larson, Paul
Edith Larson
Lewis, Paul
Mary Lewis
Lewis, Ray and Barbara
Linna Morgan
Limb, Shirlene
Brentwood Hills Church of Christ
Loyd, Wendell
Alice Griffith
Maddux, Lorraine
Sandra Dudley
Mallard, Julia Akins
Becky Mulvey
Maness, Gene and Diane
Carol Harrison
McAnulty, Dale
Dr. John and Carol Petty
McClard, Bill
Penny McClard
McClaughtery, Buford and Mae
Donald and Sandra McClaugherty
McCormick, Mike
Patsy Guion
McKeown, Judy
Bill and Gail Powell
McQuillan, T.J
Aidan McQuillan
Michael, Roger
Gaylan and Melissa Brown
Jerry and Lynn Hupp
Jonathan and Holly Michael
Robert and Beverly Moseley
Mong, James H.
Janet Mong
Montgomery, Sr., Eddie Nathan
Linda Smith
Morrison, Geri
William Morrison
Murphree, John P and Cornelia
John Bass
Nagers, Bernie
Bernie and Carrol Wagers
Newsom, Bobby
Charles and Jo Newsom
Nicks, James
Lilah Yinger
Nipper, Jim
David and Gladys Willis
Norman, Wilkie
Tony and Iva Kate Hopper
O’Meara, Wynn
Roy and Marian Ezell
Orum, Harold D.
Linda Allyson Orum
Osman, Austin O.
Mike and Phyllis Osman

Ozment, Fred
George and Sheryl Reagan
Pardue, Travis
Charlie and Beverly Pearman
Parker Jr., Robert C.
Anonymous Donor
Parkinson-Guillot, Desirae 
Eliza
Andrew Nowak
Payne, Kate
Roy and Marian Ezell
Pennington, Don
Tony and Iva Kate Hopper
Phillips, Kip
Carolyn Phillips
Pigg, Deane S.
Michael Barrett
Pitzer, Samantha Nicole
Thomas and Tressia Buehler
Proctor, Evelyn Acree
William and Sheryll Proctor
Randolph, Janice
Roger and Mandy Myers
Redmond, Ken
Joyce Redmond
Rich, Michael
Rocky Thurman
Richardson, Linda
Carol Vance
Riggs, Bill
Donald and June Bruner
James Buterbaugh
Virginia Malcolm
Mary Ann Riggs
Romine, Tim
Weathers Heights Church of 
Christ
Ryan, Barry
Barry and Carryl Ryan
Ryan, Joseph
Peggy Hickerson
Sanders, Marty
Richard Snowbarger
Santi, Priscilla
Linda Smith
Saunders, Horace and June
Neal and Kay Gibson
Thomas and Jennifer Whitfield
Schumaker, Herb
Neil and Glenda Anderson
Michele Breeden
Paul and Beverly Langford
Betty Mathis
Jim and Patty Moon
Vanguard
Scruggs, Joe
Roger and Mandy Myers
Sengsavang, Teddy
James and Jan Milner
Senn, Peggy Jean
Jonathan and Valarie Senn
Shannon, Roy
Lynn and Ursula Champney
Short, Doris Faye
Jackie McEntire
Simon, Shedrack
Ted and Carol Poe
Skinner, Ray
Tony and Iva Kate Hopper
Smith, Ed
Betty Ratchford
Smith, George Autry
Mayfair Church of Christ

2021 impact 

VO LU N T E E R
S P OT L I G H T

Everyone who visits the Healing 
Hands Nashville headquarters for 
the first time is always amazed by 
our 30,000 square foot warehouse. 
Each year, 50+ shipments are 
staged and loaded here with 
everything from MAGI boxes, to 
school desks, to medical equipment 
and so much more. This is where 
so much of the action happens and 
it couldn’t get done without our 
faithful male volunteers. 

Many of our volunteer stories 
feature females sewing for the 
Dorcas ministry or sorting MAGI 
boxes, and we are so grateful for 

their contribution! But, the men behind the scenes are also a crucial part of making this work successful. 

This group of men from the Maple Hill Church of Christ in Lebanon, Tennessee come several times 
throughout the year to help load pallets that will go on containers to be shipped around the world. Though they 
often leave here sweaty and tired from a hard day’s work, they always have a smile on their faces from the joy 
of serving!

If you or your group (of men, women, or both) are interested in volunteer opportunities at HHI, please reach 
out to Nancy Markwood, our volunteer coordinator, at nmarkwood@hhi.org. 
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Stephen Hawley
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Hickerson, Donna
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Hill Family
Ruth (Virginia) Reddick
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Employees
Randall and Terry Pardue
Johnston, Carol
Paul and Mary Ann Clontz
Kendall, Kendsy
John Wilson
Lambright Sr, Mr. and Mrs. 
James
Benjamin and Barbara Lambright
Lattimore, Suzanne
Richard and Martha Hopkins
John and Karan Smith
Layne, Calvin
Bobby and Debby Collier
Lewis, Darryl
Michael Sole
Lewis, III, Willie
Kyle Smith
Lewis, Robert and Katie
Roy and Marian Ezell
Loyd, Bobby
Bobby and Debby Collier
Mathis, Betty
June Fisher
McCall, Rachel and Hope
James and Ruth McCall
McGinnis, Jeff
Keith and Tina Sykes
McLean, Ruby
Michael and Virginia Moss
Merritt, Nancy
J.C. and Patty Short
Morgan, Mr. and Mrs. Charles 
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Scott and Kelsie Powell
Morris, Andrew and Cady
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Linda Smith
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J.C. and Dorothy Newland
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Michael and Virginia Moss
Rucker, James and Abigail
Jeff and Melodie Hartline
Russell Family
Mary Bowles
Saunders, Scott
Richard and Mary Dickerson
Burton and Nicole Williams
Sekeres, Ted and Diane
Michael and Virginia Moss
Shipp, PhD, Mark
Mark Luckstead
Smith, Dr. Lou
T.G. and Margaret Smith
Smith, Joe and Ruth
Linda Johnston
Smith, John W.
Kyle Smith
Smith, T.A.
Bobby and Debby Collier
Smith, Wayland and Linda
Warren and Clovis Smith
Sroufe, Karen
Roy and Marian Ezell
Steger, Randy and Chris
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Ken and Wendy Beck
Stephens Family
Ruth (Virginia) Reddick
Thrasher Family
Ruth (Virginia) Reddick
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Milton and Mary Fanning
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Milton and Mary Fanning
Weiss, Scott
Roy and Marian Ezell
White, Donna
Brent and Jeanne Graham
Wilmesherr, Sara and Ed
Callie Cabell
Woods, Art
Jerry and Dana Mayes
Burton and Nicole Williams

The scope and scale of Healing Hands International today is certainly 
more than any of us could have ever imagined. It all began 30 years ago 
as a class project on the campus of Lipscomb University. The goal was to 
display the love of God to those in need as the Berlin wall was coming 
down. With this simple idea, fueled by the passion of Drs. Randy and 
Chris Steger, HHI has extended its reach and expanded its grip as we 
seek to be the hands of Jesus to a world that needs the saving message 
of Jesus Christ. 

In 2021, the board of directors and leadership team at HHI began a 
strategic planning process that will launch this ministry boldly into the 
future. As a part of that process, it has been our dream and goal to 
establish an endowment fund. The sole purpose of this endowment 
fund is that the income generated would fully fund all administrative 
and fundraising costs of HHI. In order to achieve this goal, the fund 
would need to be a minimum of $25 million. This would enable 100% 
of all future gifts given to HHI to be used directly for ministry. This bold 
vision excited us as a board! Not only would it honor all those who have 
faithfully given over the years, but it would allow for each gift to make 
an even bigger impact.  This ministry belongs to the Lord, and we are 
seeking to be the best stewards of what has been entrusted to us.

Little did we know that in 2021, a large estate gift from a faithful donor 
would be the start of an endowment fund. Today, more than $7.5 million 
is committed to this fund with a board policy that all estate gifts will 
be directed to the fund, unless directed otherwise by the donor. We 
believe good stewardship of your generosity is paramount, and this fund 
is another way we can reassure you that an investment in the lives of 
others through HHI is something every donor can have confidence in.  

On behalf of the board at HHI, thank you for joining us in this work! I 
hope you’ll continue to support this ministry and even consider investing 
in this endowment fund through your own estate plans.  

For the board, 

Bill Merry, Chairman
Listen now!

Dear HHI Family,

A  M ES SAG E  F RO M  T H E  B OA R D
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4/10
4/22
4/23
4/24
4/24
4/30
4/30
4/30
5/6
5/7
5/13
5/14
5/15
5/20
5/21
5/22

Tuscaloosa, AL
Peachtree City, GA
Sweet Gum Head, FL
Florence, AL
Richmond, VA
Edmonton, KY
Birmingham, AL
Clarksville, TN
Fayetteville, TN
Troy, OH
Columbia, TN
Franklin, TN
Heath, OH
Signal Mountain, TN
Sanford, NC
Old Washington, OH

UPCOMING WALKS:

S i g n  u p  fo r  a  wa l k  n e a r  yo u !


